
 

      NEWSLETTER 
15 June 2023 

 

WHAT 
TALENT! 
 

We have seen our Grade 4, 5 
and 6 classes presenting their 
showcases this week, which 
has been brilliant.  We have 
some talented children who 
feel really at home on the 
stage, and then we have the 
majority for whom this is a 
daunting process.  I was so 
impressed to see the 
confidence shown by our 
children and the way they 
confronted their anxiety and 
fear to deliver great 

performances.  This is such an important strength to gain and I am very grateful to all 
the staff for the manner in which they work with each person in order to make these 
performances possible.  Well done! 

   Upcoming Events 
 
• National Youth Day 16 June 
• Grade 3-7 school closes 13h00 21 June 
• Pyjama day 22 June R10 
• Term 2 ends 23 June (R-2) 10h45 (3-7) 11h00 
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EISTEDDFOD 
CONGRATULATIONS  
On Saturday the 10th of June several brave performers took to the stage at the Sea 
Point Civic Centre to represent our school at the Cape Town Eisteddfod. For some of our 

little ones this was their first 
time being on stage in front of 
other schools, and they held 
their heads high projecting their 
voices with pride and authority. 
We did exceptionally well this 
year, with results ranging from 
75% to 89%. Thank you to all 
the parents for coming out to 
support our school.  We look 
forward to an even greater 
Eisteddfod season next year! 



PAJAMA DAY 
On Thursday, 22 June 2023, we will have a Pajama Day in aid of 
James House. 
James House is recognised for child protection services and care 
and development programmes.  This work is implemented in the 
urban townships of Hout Bay and the rural communities of 
Matzikama (300km from Cape Town). 

Donations of R10 will go to this worthy organisation.  
These donations can be made on Karri App until 
Wednesday, 21 June or cash on the day. 
 
FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE 
On Saturday, 10 June, we ended off a busy 2nd term with a high-energy and eventful 
netball and soccer festival at the Symmonds field. It was an early start to the day as the 
first matches started at 8am but everyone was eager to get involved.  
We were delighted to host The Grove, Pinelands North, Sea Point, Hout Bay 
International and Kronendal. 
 
HERE ARE THE RESULTS FROM THE FESTIVAL (TOP 3): 
NETBALL: 

U9:  1. Camps Bay,  2. The Grove,  3. Pinelands North 
U10:  1. Camps Bay,  2. The Grove,  3. Pinelands North 
U11: 1. The Grove,  2. Camps Bay,  3. Kronendal 
U12: 1. The Grove, 2. Camps Bay,  3. Kronendal/Pinelands North 
U13: 1. Camps Bay,  2. The Grove,  3. Kronendal 

SOCCER: 
U9: 1. Camps Bay,  2. Kronendal,  3. Pinelands North  
U11: 1. Pinelands N,  2. Camps Bay,  3. Kronendal 
U13:  1. Sea Point,  2. The Grove  3. Camps Bay 

 
Girls Open: 1. Pinelands North, 2. The 
Grove,  3. Kronendal 
 
Well done to everyone involved and it is 
fantastic that we are able to host such 
events and allow learners from all areas to 
be involved in such a festival.  
 
A big thank you to all the staff for their 
efforts and dedication to taking sport to the 
next level at Camps Bay Primary. Proudly 
CBPS! 



 



JUNE 16 – YOUTH DAY 
The picture above was taken last Saturday at our Festival.  I would like to use it, or any 
other picture of our school community at work or at play, in order to pay tribute to 
those young people who lost their lives in 1976.  Our world was very different then, and 
the first child to die was the same age as some of those in the picture above.  There is so 
much that is wrong with our country right now, but, at least our children get to 
experience a community where we can all be together.  We owe a great deal to those 
who had the courage to stand up to tyranny.   

 
BEACH CLEAN UP 
Well done to Mrs Green and all those that volunteered their time on Saturday at the 
Maidens Cove beach clean-up. It was very well attended even Mayor Geordon Hill-Lewis 
and ward councillor Nicola Jowell were there. Thank you everyone – Proudly Camps 
Bay! 

  



GRADE 2 
Have been learning about snails. They 

really enjoyed making clay snails. 

  



 

 



  



 



 



  



  



 
  



  



 

  



 



  

KARATE FOR SCHOLARS: 
Give your child an advantage, counter bullying, create confidence, self-esteem and co-
ordination, BUT in the process have FUN! Daily Karate classes 5 days a week in Green 
Point. Boys and Girls from 4 years on. Ph Shihan Bas van Stenis 083 538 5643. 
E-mail bas@kyokushincapetown.co.za Face Book KYOKUSHIN KARATE GREEN 
POINT CAPE TOWN cost R1290.00 per school term.  
 
We prefer teaching children at our club, as the environment 
 is more conducive to install the necessary discipline essential 
 in learning martial arts. 
 
 



  



  



 

 HANDYMAN PRO ON THE GO: 

• Small renovations: including 
• Tiling, painting & minor plumbing 
• Flooring & carpentry 

      CONTACT TIM : 078 990 5594 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  


